
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/2/2010 12:26:51 PM

'Churchill, Susannah' (susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 'Simon, Sean 
A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E ARRA Update | August 2010

CONFIDENTIAL

Hi Susannah:

Attached is the August ARRA update. As you requested, changes since July are in light green, and 
projects which are on the Governor's Fast Track/Watch list are in yellow. No additional projects pursuing 
federal funding were filed with the CPUC last month. Also, we think it might be worthwhile to remove 
both Vantage and Manzana from the September update, as neither of those projects are pursuing 
federal funding.

Thanks,

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
Redacted
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